
 

9/25/2019 Planning Board Meeting  

 

The meeting tonight was quick. Five (5) total members showed to make a quorum and no Town 

residents attended.    

 

The notes are as follows: 

 

Meeting Open: 7:01 PM 

 

Members Present: Kristina Brodie, David Madden, John Rescigno, Russ Carruth, and Ray Blake 

 

Members Absent: Deb Johnson, Dave LeBar 

 

Members all have viewed the proposed 2020 budget. Russ Carruth motions to approve the 

budget and Kristina Brodie seconds this motion. All five members vote “yes”, agreeing to submit 

the budget to the select board.  

 

No other business was discussed at this time.  

 

Kristina Brodie motions to close the meeting at 7:02 PM and Ray Blake seconds this motion.  

 

Submitted, 

Kristina Brodie 

 


